
November 12, 2024, RGC Board Mee ng Minutes 

Called to Order:  6:30 

The October Mee ng Minutes have been approved and posted 

Present: Ron Floyd, Paul Wilson, Tim Turnquist, Steve Hendrickson, ScoƩ Herman, , Dan 

McCullough, Jesse Sierra, Harry Wharff,  John Wharff, David Bills, Ken Lyon 

Absent: Jose Salcedo, Rick Carter 

President’s Message: Ron had nothing to report. 

VP Message: David shared the tentaƟve schedule for next year’s meeƟngs.  He brought ballots 

for the upcoming In and Out meeƟng.  The meeƟng will be changed to December 6th. A 

member-at-large posiƟon is available.  Dave would like to add Tom McElhaƩon to the posiƟon.  

It was voted and passed unanimously.  Tom will fill a one-year term (John’s 2nd year). 

Tournament Director: Past President’s tournament was a success and everything has been 

posted for that.  Jesse brought up the controversy of the new members GHIN handicaps.  Jesse 

will make a change to the Tournament Guide to show that we will honor indexes for these new 

members rather than place them in a Peoria Flight.  The tee Ɵmes for the Turkey Shoot is at 94 

players, our highest total in over a decade.  The 2025 Tournament Schedule is ready for the 

home events, but there is sƟll a liƩle movement in the away events that needs to be finalized.  A 

request has also been made for Graeagle and Whitehawk in July. 

Tournament Bookkeeper Report: Harry has the accounts updated.  He has all of the Turkey GiŌ 

Cards ready to go.  He will pay out the Past Presidents skins on Saturday.  The Tournament Fund 

is accurate and in good standing. 

Treasurer’s Report: Jose was absent but provided his report via e-mail.  Jose has received a 

check from the First Tee for $440.  All accounts are updated.   

Secretary’s Report: There are 9 members who have signed up for 2025 so far.  Their informaƟon 

will be updated January 1st.  If they are new, a welcome leƩer has gone out leƫng them know to 

keep their scorecards so that they can post them in January when they receive their GHINs. 

Webmaster’s Report: Tim has the website updated and he just needs pictures of some board 

members to update. 

Rule’s Chairperson’s Report: Ken has been working with the course because the maintenance 

keeps removing red stakes on number 4.  Ken will conƟnue to mark the course and Rob will be 

contacted regarding the stakes being removed.  A request was made to paint the ditch on 17 

red.  It is in the Local Rules.  Ken will get the new local rules to the Webmaster. 

Handicapper’s Report: Rick was absent but shared via email that all handicaps and the eclecƟc 

scores have been updated.  



Correspondence:   

 A member raised a quesƟon about how handicaps are prepared for newly-joined 

members.  Jesse responded to this in his report. 

 Ron received the Club Ambassador email inviƟng him to a meeƟng in early December 

down at Poppy Hills.  Ron is considering aƩending. 

Old Business:   

 Nothing to report 

New Business: 

 A member brought up the frustraƟon of members not posƟng rounds consistently.  

CollecƟvely everyone should post every round they play.  No more acƟon is needed at 

this Ɵme. 

Mee ng Adjourned: 7:34. 


